

Minutes of committee meeting held on 31st January 2019 at Tilgate Community Hall

James Mason	Y	Cara Law	Y	Stella Daff	N	David Penfold	Y
Richard Daniells	Y	Luke Taylor	Y	Clare Hall	N	Dawn Rhodea	
Roy Swetman	Y	Matt Prescott	N	Paul Luttman			
Lesley Connelly	Y	Ellie Dunn	N	Sarah Clapp			

Run Leaders / Coaches

Vanessa Harrold		Chris Lobodinski					
Janine Haynes		Nick Baker					
		Richard Bryant					
		Jason Harrold					

- Chairman's welcome
 - Thanks for coming – welcome to Sarah
 - Thanks to Paul for his work on cross country
- Secretary (Richard)
 - £105 raised for St Catherine's Hospice Monday training in December, receipt on FB page
 - Gait Analysis arranged with Alex Page – 2nd / 9th Feb – 6 still to arrange
 - Charities - Approaches - ignore all / some / criteria / or gut feel
 - Run Gatwick – no further contact after replying to them
 - Still to handover WSFRL to Luke
 - WSFRL dates passed to Ellie for newsletter – no CRC race arranged
 - New flag to be sorted before next WSFRL race (Easter Monday)
- Finance (Roy)
 - Insurance – continue because lot of work done last year
 - Agreed a shared spreadsheet is required to make WSFRL and other pre-paid races more manageable
- Updates from team inc coaching
 - Learn to run for 2019 May at earliest – C / RL to agree dates
- Website – proposed update, review of pages required, address etc
 - Talks continuing – how we populate the new one
- Awards night
 - What categories when where – will look at last years categories and decide if we need more
- Track sessions
 - Advertise better – James to do
 - Confirm with Graham for next six and book accordingly
- Future venue for committee meetings
 - Tilgate Community due to cost and parking - agreed
- Suggestions (Stella)
 - Re-introduce Runner of the month – no award – in newsletter - agreed

- Encourage people to wear yellow more at parkrun, especially when our runners are reaching milestones,
 - Discussions on kit quality and design – thoughts were costs may be too high for individuals, Matt will look around though for alternate suppliers
- Newsletter –
 - Deadlines etc (Ellie) – end of month (agreed outside meeting)
- Membership / UKA (Lesley) –
 - Lesley has had handover from Frances and re-designed form and lodged on website
- Kit (Matt) - deadlines / Supplier etc
 - Queries – Theresa :uke to email last order form to Matt
 - Quotes have been received – more coming
- AOB
 - Chris Lobodinski is running London to Brighton by finishing at Tulleys Far on 26th May, would be good to show support
- Diary of events races (all for discussion)
 - Good for newsletter and to publicise on Social Media
- Three forts
 - James to talk to Pete Airey regarding his request for marshals and we will publicise